
Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 

April 10, 2008 

 

Meeting was called to order by Vice President, Patti Howell. 

 

Birthdays for April: Robin Meyer, Donna Jones, Dori Holt, Ann 

McDaniel, Royce Kunz, Vickie Hecht, Patricia Greene 

 

Treasurer: Caryl Knox was absent. It was announced that the 

treasurer’s report and the current budget are posted on the web. 

Hospitality: Marge thanked everyone who brought snacks.  

Membership: Denise awarded door prizes. Fat quarters won by Donna 

Jones 

Programs: Linda - Sylvia Davis will speak to us today regarding 

longarm quilting. Supply list for Fiber on a Whim workshop is posted 

on the web. It will be held at the Midway Methodist Church on April 12.  

Albertha Brown will be instructing how to make a fish pincushion at the 

April 24 meeting. Rachel Phaneuf will instruct “Triangulations” on 

May 8. 

Newsletter: Due to copyright laws, no patterns may be included in the 

newsletter. 

Publicity: Quilts by Albertha have been hung in the hospital for April. 

Telephone: No response 

Ways and Means: Dori – We still have for sale: DVD of 2007, one 

Cherokee Rose bag, scraps, tickets for the sewing machine to be given 

away in December and $100.00 gift certificate. 

Historian: Dorene Thornton – Thanks to Kimberly Laderoute we have 

the book from 2007. It will be on display throughout the meeting in the 

outer room. She is working on book for 2008. 

Sunshine: Jeanne Andersen thanked everyone for their thoughts and 

prayers during the illness and passing of both her parents.  Please keep 

Doris Hohn’s daughter in your prayers. She is out of the hospital but 

still not doing well. 

Beekeeper: Carolyn -  Next bee  will be at  home of Joyce Hill on April 

17. She will be serving lunch, so please advise her if you will be 

attending. Bee for May will be a road trip. No destination yet. 

Challenge Quilts: Dori – We have found the master list of names drawn. 

If you have not drawn, please do so. Please make the quilt described by 

your draw. Do not trade! 



Community Service: Bobbi – Share House needs both 30 and13 gallon 

trash bags. She also suggested a small box of canned meats, crackers, 

etc. for those who arrive on the weekend.  

Librarian: Our library is growing. A list of what we have was passed 

around. Please take advantage of our vast choice of patterns and 

information. Your quilting options are endless!!! 

Quilt Till You Wilt: Phyl – Next one will be May 3. If you sign up, 

please show up, as the guild purchases prizes according to the number 

signed up. 

Golden Scissors: Rachel (1), Patti (2), Robin (1), Susan (1), Carolyn (1), 

Bobbi (2), Charlie (3), Royce (2) 

Show & Tell: Bobbi (1), Royce (1), Rachel (2), Robin (2), Cathy (2), 

Yvonne (5), Dorene Bickford (4) 

 

Meeting adjourned for program. 

Respectfully  submitted by Jessie Quick 


